
 
  

 

 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 
 

June 29, 2021 
 

IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
 REFER TO:  M210622B 

 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Margaret M. Doane 
    Executive Director for Operations  
 
FROM:    Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary    
 
SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS – BRIEFING ON TRANSFORMATION 

AT THE NRC – MIDYEAR REVIEW, 9:00 A.M., TUESDAY, 
JUNE 22, 2021, COMMISSIONERS’ CONFERENCE ROOM, 
ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN 
TO PUBLIC VIA WEBCAST) 

 
 
The Commission was briefed by the NRC staff on the status of the agency’s transformation 
activities, and by an external panel in the areas of risk, innovation, culture, and technology 
adoption.  The external panel included Reginald Mitchell, Chief Financial Officer and Enterprise 
Risk Management Secretariat, United States Agency for International Development; Teresa W. 
Gerton, President and CEO, National Academy of Public Administration; Dr. Steven Simon, 
President and Founder, Culture Change Consultants, Inc.; and Jeff Place, Executive Vice 
President for Strategy, Institute of Nuclear Power Operations. 
 
There were no requirements identified for staff action. 
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